IMPORTANT
REMINDER FOR
STUDENTS
REQUIRING
MEDICATION AT
SCHOOL

Don't forget to have your child's
healthcare provider complete a PPA for
this school year.

You can find more information about
our medication guidelines here.

For more information, visit
www.hartselletigers.org


https://www.hartselletigers.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=9691&dataid=7248&FileName=PPA_Rx__04-2024_Final_Weight_.pdf
https://www.hartselletigers.org/site/handlers/filedownload.ashx?moduleinstanceid=9695&dataid=6541&FileName=Medication%20Guidelines.July%202024.pdf

